President Ed Rose conducted a brief business meeting prior to introducing our guest turner, Mark Silay. There was a limited show and tell; there was no auction at this meeting. Neil McWilliams reminded everyone that our June meeting is the deadline for completing your Beads of Courage lidded containers.



The demo by Mark taught some new techniques, applicable to all lathe tools. 29 paid members attended his demonstration. The Friday and Monday workshops were fully subscribed and everyone reported improvement in their turning skills.







